
“Pius Knights” The Award Winning Newsletter of St. Pius X Council #10332 Plainview, N.Y., 11803 Page 1

Pius Knights
The newsletter FOR ST. PIUS X

COUNCIL #10332 PLAINVIEW, N.Y. 11803
MEETINGS 2

ND
& 4

TH
THURSDAYS’ 7:30 PM ROOM #1

*WATCH FOR CHANGES*

13th DISTRICT October 2014
Editor-in-Chief D.D. James R. Albert, PGK

ddjra13@gmail.com

OFFICERS
Chaplain,
Fr. Chux Okochi

Grand Knight
Neil DeRosa
516 - 433 - 7634

Deputy Grand Knight
Robert Jurik
631-424-5905

Chancellor
Arthur Venezia, PGK
516 -752 -1332

Recording Secretary
Charles Josten,
516 - 935 - 6879

Warden
Bill Bullwinkel, PGK
516 – 681-1468

Financial Secretary
Anthony Corrente
516 - 390 - 8642

Treasurer
Philip Saglimbene, PGK
516 – 349-0120

Lecturer
Eugene H. Robinson,
516 - 681 - 7652

Advocate
Ralph Plaisance, PGK
516 - 799 -1559

Inside Guard
Victor E. Orlando
516 - 935 - 9483

Outside Guard
Tom Reilly
516 – 681-3754

Trustees
3 Yr. Tony Pierno
2 Yr. Ken Krogman, PGK
1 Yr. Ray Ludwig, PGK

Insurance Agent:
Jose Maldonado

Grand Knights Message,
I want to thank all Knights and Columbiettes for working at the Feast. I usually list
the names of those Knights who helped but there are just too many to
list. Brothers worked in Food, Casino, ‘Match A Color’, Security, Accounting and
Ticket Booth. This was a real team effort and a job well done. The Parish did well
financially, but more importantly it brought the parish and community
together. Father Valentine wanted me to thank all of you for your hard work and
dedication.

C&B Raffles were sold at Shoprite on September 13th. The following
Brothers were there to help in selling the raffles, Bob Jurik, Bill Bullwinkel, Pete
Perrone, Tony Pierno, Anthony Corrente, Charles Josten, and DD James Albert. We
sold 37 books which brought our total to 379 books sold. All books must be in by
November 20th in order to enter.

The Installation of Officers was held on September 20 in Madonna
Hall. Father Valentine and our Chaplain Father Chux were there. Father Chux was
installed as our Chaplain. Also present were Anthony Ippolito - Chairman of the
Nassau Conference, Richie Elias - Secretary Nassau Conference, Ed Willie -NY State
Membership Director, and Ed Ciulla - L.I. Conference Chairman and Coordinator for
C&B raffles. The Installation was performed by DD James Albert and his team. I
want to thank the following brothers for setting up and cleaning up for the
Installation. Bill Bullwinkel, James Albert, Gene Robinson, Ray Ludwig, Sal
Manziello, Tony Pierno, Nick Hart, Charles Josten, Anthony Corrente, Bob Jurik,
Mike DiCarlo, Phil Saglimbene, and our Columbiettes. Gene Robinson did his usual
great job in purchasing the food and drink for the repast which followed the
ceremony.

Congratulations to Brother Knight Harold Mayer on receiving his 3rd Degree
of our Order at St. Therese The Little Flower Council on Friday September 26th.
Also, present as sideline support was F.S. Anthony Corrente.

Upcoming events in October include the Belmont Outing on October 5, 4th
degree on October 12th, Recruitment Blitz on October 18th & 19th after all Masses,
the Columbiettes Columbus Day Italian Dinner on October 18, K of C Open House
on October 23rd, and our Mass for Deceased Brothers on November 2nd. The
Breakfast with Santa is scheduled for December 14th and our annual Christmas
Party will happen on December 20th. I’m sure you will be able to attend some if not
all these important and fun events!

Fraternally, Grand Knight Neil DeRosa
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Supreme

News

www.kofc.org

At the annual

Chaplains Meeting during

the Supreme Convention,

Supreme Knight Carl

Anderson spoke about

the new program for

families that the Order is

rolling out in October.

“STATE
COUNCIL

NEWS”

If members of your

council are not receiving the

Empire State Bulletin, please

send their e-mail address to

esb.staff1@gmail.com with a

subject of ESB - add me to

your list. Help us share our

news with all of New York

State.

The Nassau Chapter Website is:

http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/

The “Knight of

the Month” resumes

this month. District 21

will select a brother

knight from his Councils

to honor at the next

meeting at Corpus

Christ Council Mineola,

N.Y.

Steve

Driscoll

President

JOIN US” UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS:
October 2nd Officer’s Meeting THURSDAY 7:30PM Room#1
October 5th BELMONT OUTING “There Off And Running”
October 7th District Meeting Joseph Barry Council 8:00PM
October 9th Thursday Regular Council Business Meeting Room #1 7:30PM
October 12th 4th Degree Exemplification Marriott Hotel
October 17th Chapter Meeting Friday 8:00PM Corpus Christi Council
October 18th & 19th RECRUITMENT BLITZ ALL MASSES
October 23rd Thursday Regular Council Business Meeting Room #1 7:30PM
Ocotber 31st HAPPY HALLOWEEN
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Don’t Forget To

“Have Fun”

“KNIGHTS IN NEED”
Sal Mascolo, PGK (2),
Larry Herbst,Christian Komonodora
Walter Priestly,Mario Saraceno,
John Heilig,Jim Reilly
Michael Yaccharino
Jose Maldonado,
Nicholas Hart

Remember them in
your prayers.

Thank-You
for your help!

SHOPRITE
C & B
SALE

Edward Bruslins October 14th, 1991
Steven Zellem October 4th , 2003
Dennis J. Meehan October 17th,2005
James J. Maune October 18th, 2007

Please remember our “Brothers” who

have gone before us and sleep in Christ.

COLUMBUS DAY

OCTOBER 13TH 2014
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SEND HIM A NOTE!

www.nassauknights4life.org

17TH ANNUAL STAND-UP

FOR LIFE
SUNDAY OCTOBER 5TH

2:00PM TO 3:30

Please come out and support us!

Route 110 & Route 25 (Jericho

Turnpike)

K of C RSVP PROGRAM
St. Joseph’s Seminary

201 Seminary Avenue
Yonkers, N.Y.10704-1896

SEND HIM A NOTE OF THANKS AND
ENCOURAGEMENT

4th Degree

Exemplification of our

Order is October 14th

at the “Marriott Hotel”

Melville, N.Y.

4th

DEGREE

State Deputy Carmine Musumeci has asked
that all Councils recruit 1-New Member each
Month. If all the Councils could do this the
Fraternal Order would increase by thousands.

The Power
of One 1
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DW Bill Billwinkel, PGK received his Certificate of Appreciation for District Wardens

District Deputy Jim Albert, Warden Bill Bullwinkel, GK Neil DeRosa

ELECTIONS ARE

BEING HELD

NOVEMBER 24TH.

JOSEPH O’CONNELL

COUNCIL

#3481
The new “Field Agent”
for St. Pius X Council
#10332 is now:

Jose Maldonado

Jose recently broke his

foot and has been out

of commission!

We at St. Pius X

Council wish Jose a

speedy recovery from

his unfortunate injury.



“Pius Knights” The Award Winning Newsletter of St. Pius X Council #10332 Plainview, N.Y., 11803 Page 6

Saturday & Sunday
October 18th and 19th

All St. Pius X Church Masses

All Council Members

Please wear your
Council Jackets!

Brothers All,
I want to extend my congratulations to all the Officers of St. Pius X

Council for stepping up and taking a leadership role in my Council! Each chair
offers the opportunity to serve. You each have been elected to important
positions in your council. It is through you that a Council lives or dies. it is through
you that a Council becomes stagnant or moves forward. The most important part
of any Council are its Council Officers and Individual Council Members!

Our “Installation of Officers “ceremonial was truly a fun event. At every
opportunity I try to inject humor in whatever we do. Sometimes you get it from
unexpected places. This one was for the books…..I’m still lovin’ it!

During October “Recruitment Blitzes” are in progress throughout the
Fraternal Order. Showing unity during these blitzes is most important. Having
several Council members present in their Council jackets shows a candidate how
many brothers are actively involved in the Council. Just by numbers alone we
inform and impress the prospective Council member.

Fraternally, District Deputy Jim Albert

13th
District

DD JIM ALBERT

Happy Birthday to:
Sal Manziello 10/25, Don Dickinson 10/10,
Sara Jane Kelly 10/27, Katherine Musto 10/8,
Antonio Musto 10/18, Audrey Roeske 10/7,
Marirose Krogman 10/27, Krista Hoefling 10/31.

Happy Anniversary to:
Audrey and Phil Roeske 10/6/56, (58),
Carol and Steve Corio 10/1/77 (37)
Ann Marie and Kalman Toth 10/15/60 (54),
Jim and Dolores Albert 10/19/80 (34)
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Contact:
Recording Secretary and

Usher Coordinator Charlie

Josten HOME: 516-

935-6879

E-MAIL:
charles.josten@gmail.com

WE NEED

1900-1910: Early Growth

Photos Along with the addition of “patriotism” to the Knights’ principles came the first Fourth
Degree exemplification, which took place Feb. 22, 1900, in New York City, with 1,100 Knights
participating. A similar event took place in Boston in May with another 750 candidates taking the
patriotic degree. By
the beginning of the 20th century, the fledgling Order was growing dramatically. Councils had been
chartered throughout the United States and Canada, and international expansion continued to Mexico
and the Philippines in 1905, along with Cuba and Panama in 1909.

The Knights also turned their attention to college campuses, and in more ways than one. In
1904, more than 10,000 Knights and their families attended ceremonies at The Catholic University of
America in Washington, D.C., in which the Order presented the school with a grant for more than
$55,000. The funds, used to establish a K of C chair of American history, began a long history of
support for CUA. In addition, students at the University of Notre Dame in Indiana soon organized
their own K of C council. Chartered in 1910, Notre Dame Council 1477 was the Order’s first college
council, launching a subset of the Knights that today includes councils at 244 schools worldwide.

PART #3 In A Series

E-Mail is FREE! U.S. Mail
costs the Council much
needed funds. If you have an
E-Mail Address please send it
to me and I’ll put you on the
Electronic Mailing List for the
“Pius Knights” Newsletter.

THANK-YOU!

SEND YOUR E-MAIL

ADDRESS TO THE

EDITOR-IN CHIEF

D.D. JIM ALBERT
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Deputy Grand Knight

Bob Jurik and Warden

Bill Bullwinkel, PGK

are our “Food For

Families” Chairmen.

FOOD FOR FAMILIES

CO-CHAIRMAN AND

DEPUTY GRAND

KNIGHT BOB JURIK

ACCEPTS SUPREME

COUNCIL PLAQUE

FROM GRAND

KNIGHT NEIL

DeROSA.

ALSO PRESENT:

DISTRICT DEPUTY

JIM ALBERT

The St. Pius X Council’s Memorial Mass

JOIN US!

JOIN US FOR A MORNING OF REFLECTION AND PRAYER
Sunday November 2nd 8:30AM Mass followed by a repast of Cake & Coffee in

“Madonna Hall”
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CALL RALPH OR JIM AND RESERVE YOUR SEATS SO YOU CAN JOIN IN THE FUN !
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PUT THIS FLYER ON YOUR REFRIGERATOR


